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10th December 2020 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday 18th December all the schools in the Trust-Ed Schools Partnership are 
supporting “Christmas Jumper day”.  Half of the proceeds raised will be donated to 
Save the Children and half for each schools’ chosen charity.  The Shrewsbury Ark is 
Church Stretton School’s chosen charity. 
 
We would like students to substitute their school jumper with a Christmas jumper. For 
this privilege we would like a minimum donation of £1 please.   
 
No one needs to buy a new jumper, why not decorate an old one! 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

M Longhurst 
 
Mr M Longhurst 
Assistant Headteacher 
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